

GULF COAST RECYCLING, INC.

1901 NORTH 66th STREET • TAMPA, FLORIDA 33619 PHONE: (813) 626-6151 FAX: (813) 622-8388

August 8, 2002

RECLIVED

AUG 12 2002

Ms. Patty Adams
Florida Dept. of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

RE: Project No. 0500057-012-AC (PSD-FL-326) Production Capacity Expansion

Dear Ms. Adams:

As per Al Linero's instructions, Gulf Coast Recycling, Inc. (GCR) is submitting this letter to you withdrawing the permit application for the referenced project received by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, January 24, 2002. GCR also respectfully requests that a portion of the \$7500 application fee submitted with the application be transferred to the Environmental Protection Commission of Hillsborough County to cover the fee for the application to be submitted in its place.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Demoral-allan

Sincerely,

GULF COAST RECYCLING, INC.

Joyce Morales-Caramella

Environmental & Health Manager

cc: Jeff Koerner, FDEP